
CITY OF ATLANTA 
MUNICIPAL COURT 

General Division 

165 DECATUR STREET, S. E. - JAckson 4-7890 

ROB ER T E. JONES 
Chi ef J udge 

Mr. Earl Landers, 

Atlanta 3, Georgia 

September 29, 1966 

Administrative Assistant to the Mayor, 
City Hall, 
Atlanta, Georgia. 

Dear Earl: 

There has been some discussion between the Building 
Inspectors' Office and the Court regarding the Urban Re­
newal. I am enclosing herewith a copy of the letter that 
Mrs . Colette Dusthimer, who prosecutes these cases, has 
sent to Col. Malcolm Jones. Mrs. Dusthime r has discussed 
this problem with Mr . Bob Lyle, of the City Attorney's 
Office, and I am sure he will discuss the matter with 
you. The copy of the letter enclosed is simply for your 
information. 

In the future, if any controversy comes up regarding 
the Urban Renewal Program where the Courts ·are concerned, 
I would appreciate it very much if you would give me a 
ring and allow me the opportunity of discussing. the 
matter with you . 

With kindest regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

~-

EDWARD T . BROCK 
Assoc i at e Judge 

T . C. LI T T LE 
Assoc iate Judge 

R. E . Jones , Chief Judge, 
MUNICIPAL COURT, General Division , 
City of Atlanta . 

REJ/dj 

Enc l osure 




